

Appendix C - CSIRO Clayton Submission 1.4



44 REPORT 2/2014

The evidence provided by Mr Wallis and myself in response to the question from the Chair failed to adequately clarify that whilst "people at that meeting [were] then supportive" [CSIRO's emphasis in bold], the matter under discussion was not "the proposal now being put" [CSIRO's emphasis in bold]. At the time of that meeting in October 2012, the discussion was referencing three hectares of POS, conservation areas and possible heritage space whereas the current proposal is for four hectares of space to be set aside consistent with the decision by Government.

I apologise for any inconvenience that this may have caused to the Committee. Should there be any concerns or you wish to discuss this matter further, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Hazel Bennett Chief Finance Officer Finance and Services

Phone: +61 2 6276 6633 | Mobile: +61 (0)414 612284 hazəl.bennett@csiro.au | www.csiro.au

CSIRO Clayton Property Strategy PWC Proof Hansard Clarification

Page 2 of 2